
 

 

 

 

 

TERM 1 2021  

Tuesday 23rd February School Council Meeting – 7pm 

Thursday 25th February District Tennis - Portland 

Monday 1st March First full week for Foundation students 

Tuesday 2nd  March District Swimming – Portland YMCA 

Friday 5th March Division Tennis - Warnambool 

Monday 8th March  Labour Day Public Holiday – No School 

Friday 12th March Division Swimming - Warnambool 

Monday 15th March Portland Secondary College Open Day & Information Evening 

Thursday 18th March Bundarra School Athletics 

Friday 19th March Region Swimming 
National Day of Action against bullying- https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/ 

Tuesday 23rd March School Council AGM 

Tuesday 30th March District Athletics 

Wednesday 31st March Portland Arts Centre Performance – Circus Trick Tease 

Thursday 1st April Last day Term One for Students 2:15 dismissal. 

TERM 2 2021  

Monday 19th April First Day Term Two 

TBC Senior Swimming Program 

TBC Bundarra School Cross Country 

Friday 7th May Division Athletics - Warnambool 

Tuesday 18th May District Cross Country 

Wednesday 19th May GRIP Leadership 

Monday 24th May Division Cross Country - Warnambool 

Monday 31st May Region Cross Country - Warnambool 

Wednesday 2nd June Winter Series 

Friday 25th June Last Day Term Two for Students 2:15 dismissal 

TERM 3 2021  

Monday 12th July First Day Term Three 

Friday 17th September Last Day Term Three for Students 2:15pm dismissal  

TERM 4 2021  

Monday 4th October First Day Term Four 

TBC Junior & Middle Swimming Program 

25th-28th October 5/6 Camp - Sunnystones 

Friday 17th December Last day Term Four – 2:15pm early dismissal 

Principal: Mrs Tara Hulonce                        abn:   21 860 290 195                            

m: Po Box 736 Portland, Gunditjmara Country   3305     e: bundarra.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

w: www.bundarraps.vic.edu.au                             p: 03 5523 4122    f: 03 5521 7355 

Direct Deposit:   Bundarra Primary School             BSB: 063536 Acc: 00901409 

 

Term 1 Week 3                      

Thursday 11th February 2021 

 

https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/
http://www.bundarraps.vic.edu.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alieah Janes is a super 

student because she 

quietly goes about her 

business and takes 

everything in her stride. She 

has a positive attitude and 

comes to school every day 

with a smile on her face. 

Alieah has a love of 

learning and is determined 

to achieve great things. 

She has a wonderful work 

ethic and always does her 

personal best. 

Congratulations Alieah! 

You are a very deserving 

super student. 

 

56C 

Bailey Cotter is a super 

student because he has 

already begun to exceed 

expectations in the 

classroom. He takes pride in 

everything he does and is 

always eager to improve. 

Bailey is an excellent role 

model and has been a 

great support to his 

Foundation buddy in the 

yard. He is also super 

organised, completing his 

jobs each day without any 

reminders. Well done Bailey! 

You are an absolute star! 

 

Lucas Arnold is a super 

student because he is a 

fantastic leader and a 

wonderful role model. He 

eagerly helps others around 

him, offering encouragement 

and support. Lucas has taken 

on a number of new 

challenges already, stepping 

outside of his comfort zone 

and trying new things. He is a 

considerate classmate who 

makes everyone feel safe and 

included. Congratulations 

Lucas, you are a valued 

member of the 56C team! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Kyah Surrey Jack Bradley 

Tayden O’Callaghan Zain Makevits 

Tyler Berg 

Ollie Oborne 

Jeremy Boreham 

Xavier Oborne 

Kaidan Saunders-Smith Roy Inman 

 

  

 

 

 

Our fledgling 

meteorologists, 

oceanographers, 

wildlife biologists 

and civil 

engineers 

travelled to 

unique locations 

throughout the 

world in a 

recent STEM 

class. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Friday 19th February 

 
 

Annual privacy reminder 
Our school collects, uses, 

discloses and stores student 

and parent personal 

information for standard 

school functions or where 

permitted by law, as stated in 

the Schools’ Privacy Policy 

Please take time to remind 

yourself of the school’s 

collection statement, found 

on our website 

https://bundarraps.global2.vi

c.edu.au/school-document-

and-policies/  

For more information about 

privacy, see: Schools’ Privacy 

Policy – information for 

parents. This information is 

also available in nine 

community languages. 
 

Ngata from Mrs Hulonce… 
 

What a wonderful week it’s been! This week has seen the start 

of formal learning across all classrooms. Juniors have been 

working on SoundsWrite (a phonics, sound development 

program), so parents may hear “Say the Sound, write the 

word”, “Say the sound, read the word” from their children!  

Our seniors also began their JEMM and EMM (maths mastery) 

sessions. These are heaps of fun, as students are led through a 

range of maths questions and “debug” their answers, sharing 

their feedback, and how they worked out the questions with 

others.  

 

Our Literacy Intervention Team is completing assessments of 

sound, letter and word knowledge, so we can target 

individual students who need extra support. We thank them 

for their hard work, and look forward to the program getting 

started in the next 2 weeks.  

 

Welcome- 

We extend a warm welcome to Claire Munday and Kaidyn 

Kotze who have joined our school this week. These two are 

settling in very well. We are super proud of how our students 

have welcomed both their peers and the new Foundation 

students. 

 

Thanks to all the Foundation parents who have brought their 

children up for special assessments. It’s vital we get these 

done on the Wednesdays, so we can focus on learning on the 

other days. Miss Mason has been very impressed with the 

results so far. 

 

Thanks- 

Thank you to those who attended our Information evening this 

week. If you were unable to attend, please look out for the 

information sent home. There’ll be things in there to help at 

home, from class info through to passwords for internet 

programs. SPECIAL Thanks to our staff for putting so much 

effort into this event and developing info packs. 

 

SeeSaw 2021- 

2021 Set up is complete, and SeeSaw will soon be used by 

staff to share learning with families. More information to 

come…  

 

Safer Internet Day 9/2/2021- 

Did you know? Only 46% of Australian parents feel confident 

about dealing with the online risks their children face and 

95%want more information about online safety. 

This day is all about raising awareness and educating people 

as to the risks of internet use to our young people. See the 

website for more information:  

https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/events/safer-internet-

day-2021/family-and-friends  

 

Communication-  

At Bundarra we pride ourselves on being approachable. The 

best time to talk to staff is either before or after school (quick 

chat) otherwise with an appointment. Teachers are the first 

point of contact regarding your children. Any ongoing and 

persistent issues can be discussed through a scheduled 

meeting with Mrs Tara Hulonce. 

 

Have a wonderful week! 

 

ASSEMBLY 

Every Friday in the Gym 

Parents welcome 

Must wear a mask 

Must sign in via QR code 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/schoolsprivacypolicy.aspx
https://bundarraps.global2.vic.edu.au/school-document-and-policies/
https://bundarraps.global2.vic.edu.au/school-document-and-policies/
https://bundarraps.global2.vic.edu.au/school-document-and-policies/
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/events/safer-internet-day-2021/family-and-friends
https://www.esafety.gov.au/about-us/events/safer-internet-day-2021/family-and-friends


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


